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ZetaDisplay has secured financing for its upcoming bond maturity  
Malmö, 24 January 2023  

 

Reference is made to the ongoing refinancing process. ZetaDisplay AB (publ) (“ZetaDisplay”) 
announces that it has secured the refinancing of its existing unsecured bonds (ISIN: SE0013109568) 
with maturity on 20 March 2023. ZetaDisplay will evaluate its alternatives and expects to conclude on a 
financing route no later than mid-February 2023.  
 
This information is information that ZetaDisplay AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact persons set out below, at 09.00 CET on 24 January 2023. 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Per Mandorf, President & CEO 
Mobile: +46 704-25 82 34 
E-Mail: per.mandorf@zetadisplay.com 
 
Michael van Straten, CFO 
Mobile: +45-538-482 83 
E-Mail: michael.vanstraten@zetadisplay.com 
 
Robert Bryhn, CMO / Head of Communication 
Mobile: +46 709-80 20 80 
E-Mail: robert.bryhn@zetadisplay.com 
 


